Spring is certainly here and the Town of Dundurn is sponsoring *one last time* a Free Dump Day for it residents on Saturday, June 10!
We know you care about our community so thanks to everyone for clean up efforts.
 
Requirements to participate: 
1. Must be a resident of the Town of Dundurn
1. For EACH landfill permit holder, you are allowed ONE half-ton truck load OR trailer equivalent of acceptable waste 
1. No commercial contractors are permitted to participate in free dumping
1. No appliances accepted for Free Dump Day; you must pay the regular dumping fee for them
1. There is limited space in the temporary Town bins so come early; it’s First Come, First Served. When the bins are full, Free Dump Day is over

If you require a landfill permit, come to the Town office at 300 3rd Ave to get one or if you think you have one but can’t find it, we can reprint one.

We appreciate your cooperation making this event a success for our town! 

NOTE: both the Town website and RM website, have a list of accepted landfill items, recyclables and applicable rates.

